
 

 

 

26th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers        

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
 

We will be providing our annual Christmas lunch on Wednesday 18th December.  This will a 
traditional Christmas lunch of: 

Roast Turkey, Chipolata & Stuffing Ball 

Served with: 

Roast Potatoes, Mashed Potatoes, Peas, Carrots, Sprouts and Gravy 

Dessert of: 

Christmas Shortcake Biscuits or Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

The cost of the meal for children in Year 3 to Year 6 is £2.30. If your child receives a universal infant 
free school meal or other free school meal we still need to know if they will be having the Christmas 
Lunch but you will not be charged.  Please complete the attached form and return it to the school 
office by Friday 6th December to assist with catering arrangements. 

Many Thanks 

School Office  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Wednesday 18th December 2019 

My child/children would like a Christmas Lunch 

 

Name/s………………………………………………………………………………………………..Year………….… 

Do not send any money with the reply. Please pay online via SchoolMoney in the week beginning 
16th December. 


